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Updates:	 President	Esterberg	reflected	on	the	strategic	planning	retreat	and	thanked	Walt	
Conley	for	his	leadership.	The	next	step	is	for	each	group	to	develop	a	handful	of	
bullet	items	that	the	campus	can	accomplish	in	two	years.	The	Strategic	Plan	will	
be	presented	to	College	Council	at	their	November	meeting.		The	president	also	
shared	that	she	is	working	with	a	small	group	on	a	strategic	enrollment	
management	plan.	

	
Enrollment:	 Rick	Miller	shared	our	total	enrollment	is	3600.	Currently	working	with	financial	

aid	to	track	scholarships	to	see	how	effective	they	are	on	retention/success.	
	
Middle	States:	Jill	Pearon	and	Judy	Singh	presented	information	on	Middle	States	and	

assessment.		
	
Online	Hiring	 Jill	then	presented	new	online	adjunct	policies.	President’s	Council	will	review	
Policy:	 the	policies	and	bring	forward	for	approval	at	next	meeting.		
	
Intranet:	 Mindy	Thompson	discussed	the	need	for	a	separate	website	(intranet)	for	

faculty/staff	so	that	the	new	website	can	be	designed	to	focus	on	student	
recruitment.	President’s	Council	approved	Mindy	to	include	the	development	of	
an	intranet	in	the	request	for	proposals	(RFP)	that	she	is	drafting.		

	
Days	of	 President	Esterberg	encouraged	participation	at	the	upcoming	Days	of	Reflection.	
Reflection:	 		
	
Personnel:	 Several	personnel	issues	and	requests	were	discussed.		
	


